
Campus-wide Message Board Policy 

 

The Office of Student Life and Leadership shall serve as the clearinghouse for all messages to be placed 

on the Campus-wide Message Board.  

Members of Student Life and Leadership will view the messages for content prior to them being subject 

to public viewing and reserve the right to edit the content for grammar, punctuation, language, and 

organization purposes.  

Students, faculty, and staff may post to this message board. It is the responsibility of the poster to 

determine if certain types of students are to be targeted. 

Appropriate Types of Messages: 

 Messages directly involving ULM students, faculty, and staff 

 Messages that highlight activities occurring on campus 

 Student-led activities, such as CAB, SGA, and fraternity or sorority functions 

 Critical deadlines for academic calendar 

 Important departmental information  

 Announcements regarding student achievements, such as conference presentations or 

competitions won 

Inappropriate Types of Messages: 

 Personal messages 

 Non-ULM activities 

 Items for sale/Items lost or found 

 Solicitation 

 

For questions about this policy, please contact the Office of Student Life and Leadership at 318-342-

5287 or studentlife@ulm.edu. 
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